
644 Islandway Condos Newsletter – April/May 2021

It is with great sadness we announce the passing of our 502 neighbor Leslie Dowling.  Leslie was a BayHouse 
Board member in addition to being an avid sailor.  He will be missed and we would like to send his family our 
deepest condolences.  

Saftety Update 
We want to remind everyone the importance of keeping the hallways and area near the elevators cleared at all 
times.  If you are having remodeling done or furniture delivered, please ask vendors/delivery companies to keep 
areas cleared.  If an inspector visiting the building gives the building a fine, it will be the owner’s responsibility 
to pay the fine. 

Update on Paint Project 
We now have two teams working on the building.  One team is working on the elevator stack and will be 
moving towards the front of the building.  The original team is working towards 08 stack rear windows then the 
pool area.  We will try to give the owners at least a week notice when the pool area will be closed for painting.  
We are reminding all unit owners to look at their windows to see if there are any cracks and should note 
and advise Ameritech Management Company.

No June Board Meeting

Click here to send all questions to Property Manager Tim Hendrix at Ameritech, our property management 
company. 

Don’t forget to visit the condo website at Islandway Condos to get all latest applications, documents, meeting 
minutes, financials and more. 


